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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  City of Seguin Mayor and Council Members 

Douglas Faseler, City Manager 
 

From:  Pamela Centeno, Director of Planning & Codes   

 

Through:  Rick Cortes, Assistant City Manager 
    

Subject:       Approval of an Amended Interlocal Cooperation Agreement 

between the City of Seguin and the City of New Braunfels setting 

the boundary of the extraterritorial jurisdiction (ETJ) between 

the two cities. 
 

Date:           November 28, 2018 

 
On November 20, 2018 the Seguin City Council approved an Interlocal Cooperation 
Agreement between the City of Seguin and the City of New Braunfels to exchange 
certain areas along a common ETJ boundary between the two cities.  The New 
Braunfels City Council considered approval of the Interlocal Cooperation 
Agreement at a regular council meeting on November 26, 2018.  Following public 
comment received from residents in the affected areas, the New Braunfels City 
Council approved an amended version of the agreement in which the properties in 
the River Springs and Three Oaks subdivisions were removed from the agreement 
to remain in the existing New Braunfels ETJ.   
 
Seguin city staff has updated the agreement and the map to reflect the amended 
version of the Interlocal Cooperation Agreement approved by the New Braunfels 
City Council.  Seguin city staff recommends approval of the amended agreement as 
attached. 
 


